Dear Parents:

As you are aware, our unusually severe winter led to nine school closings this year. As a result, many of you have asked if there will be a need to add new days to our school calendar.

As a result of recent legislation, there will be no change to our school calendar for the remainder of the 2013-2014 year. The last day of school is June 13, 2014. However, you may have children at secondary schools with a revised calendar. I encourage you to visit www.uticak12.org for information related to all schools in UCS.

I look forward to seeing you at our many family events in the next few weeks as we close out what has been another successful year at Graebner Elementary.

Sincerely,

Principal

Brian J. Kirol